
October 7, 2019

for Local 8 members at Kaiser Permanente/Washington

We Have a Tentative Agreement for
a New National Agreement!

The coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions reached a Tentative Agreement with KP that,
if ratified, will result in a new 4-year National Agreement. The national Bargaining Team,
of which OPEIU Local 8 was a voting participant, is recommending that each local union
vote to ratify the new contract.
 
In order for the terms and conditions to be implemented as soon as possible if ratified –
including a 3% wage increase for KP/WA bargaining unit employees – we are asked to
hold votes around the country by October 21. Here are the voting dates for OPEIU Local
8 KP/WA members:

Wednesday, October 9
 
Riverfront     5:00 p.m.
W102 VCR
 
Saturday, October 12
 
Renton        10:00 a.m. – noon
RGC 106
 
Everett        2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.
EVM DE
 
Saturday, October 19
 
Silverdale     10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
R103 VCR
 
Olympia       1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
OLY D VCR

Below is a link to the Tentative Agreements that specifically apply to KP/WA. All Tentative
Agreements can be found on the OPEIU Local 8 website: www.opeiu8.org
 
KP/WA Relevant TAs

Questions? Please contact OPEIU Local 8 Business Manager

http://opeiu8.org/MemberSupportAction/KPWAContractAction.aspx
http://opeiu8.org/Portals/opeiu8/Employer Updates 2019/KP National TA.pdf?ver=2019-10-07-172540-827


Suzanne Mode at suzanne@opeiu8.org.

Visit our website
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